
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: marco marchionda  
Sent: June 18, 2025 6:05 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Boundary expansion 
 
 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 
 
The boundary expansion should not be considered on the Elfrida lands. 
There should be serious consideration to expanding the land around Fifty Rd into the 
urban boundary. The land is currently in the Greenbelt, and as per Greenbelt legislation, 
the Greenbelt is reviewed every ten years. The expected Greenbelt review should be 
taking place any time now, so as a City, we should be trying to complete the Fifty Rd 
area so that we have complete communities.  
Elfrida is in the middle of nowhere, where as Fifty Rd is a major arterial road that comes 
from the QEW and surrounded by new infrastructure and more development potential. 
 
Please make common sen$e decisions !! 
 
 
 
 
Marco Marchionda 
 
Marcasa Homes Inc 
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